
 

 

July, 2014 

By The Pond 

I hope you are enjoying the long days as 

much as I am. It gives me a couple 

hours every day after work to play in the 

yard and enjoy the ponds. 

This month's meeting is the Summer 

Social and will be held at the Davids', 

Saturday, July 12th, arrive after 6pm, 

dinner will be at 6:30pm.  It is always a 

great time and some excellent food will 

be served. Don't miss it. As it is the 

summer social, please bring your 

favorite side dish. 

Diane has posted the koi show sign up 

genius, on the web and it is not too early 

to volunteer. There are still plenty of 

jobs available.  You should also figure 

out which of your babies you want to 

enter into the show. I would love to see 

a good representation from our own 

club. 

That's all for now, see you in a couple of 

weeks......Gary 

 

Financial Report 

Please see the attached Financial 

Report. 

Membership Information 

We’d like to introduce and welcome the 

following new members: Angie Jones, 

Ben Esser and Dennis Beavers.  Please 

make them feel welcome the next time 

they attend. 

I have several name tags for members 

that have ordered them.  Don’t forget 

wearing your name tag gets you a free 

ticket for the raffle.   

Koi Show 2014! 

Every year the show seems to sneak up 

on us, Sept 12-14 will be our 20th 

anniversary.  Two things are essential to 

every show; volunteers and fish.  Diane 

Giangrande is the volunteer chair and 

once again has created a “signup 

genius” to make volunteering virtually 

effortless.  Follow this link:  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040a48afae2

2a75-20141 

You can also contact Diane directly at: 

dianewg@aol.com  or 678-373-3011.  

Many hands make light work! 
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Meeting Information 

Yea! It’s time for our Summer Social. 

This year the Davids’ (David Pugh and 

David Boyd) will be our hosts.  For our 

new members…come hungry!  The food 

is excellent, hospitality out of this world 

and the drinks will totally refresh you.  It 

is customary to bring a side dish to the 

social; the Davids provide the “main” 

courses.  Personally, I’m bringing a tasty 

dessert. 

The date is Saturday, July 12th, arrive at 

6pm, dinner will be served at 6:30pm.  

There will be lots of time for socializing 

during and after dinner.  Their address 

is posted in the body of this email. 

There is unlimited parking across the 

street in the church parking, please be 

respectful of their property. 

If you have questions of our hosts: 

doubledavid@aol.com  or:  

770-937-0864 

     

Click on the link below to view a Flickr 

album of 100’s of photos from: 

Koi Show 2013 Pictures 

 

 

 

Thanks to Diane Giangrande for hosting 

our last meeting, here are some 

pictures. 
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